DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DIVISION OF RAIL AND MASS TRANSPORTATION P.O. BOX 942873, MS-39 SACRAMENTO, CA 94273-0001 PHONE (916) 654-8811 FAX (916) 654-9366 TTY 711 www.dot.ca.gov



Serious drought. Help save water!

May 18, 2017

Mr. Budd Anderson Grants Management Analyst Facilitating Access to Coordinated Transportation (FACT) 600 Mission Avenue Oceanside, CA 92054

Re: Title VI Plan Approval

Dear Mr. Anderson:

Thank you for submitting The Facilitating Access to Coordinated Transportation (FACT) Title VI Plan. Upon review, we have determined that it meets the requirements set forth in the Federal Transit Administration's (FTA) Title VI Circular, 4702.1B, "Title VI Program Guidelines for Federal Transit Administration Recipients," effective October 1, 2012. This Plan becomes part of your Certificate and Assurances that will be uploaded in TrAMS for final FTA approval. Additionally, the Plan must be updated and submitted every three years, which will be May 2020 for your agency.

We thank you for partnering with us to meet the new FTA compliance requirements. Please feel free to contact Ms. Sharon Beasley of my staff at (916) 657-5206, should you have any questions or need immediate technical assistance. She may also be reached by e-mail at Sharon.Beasley@dot.ca.gov

Sincerely,

MARK CODEY
Office Chief

Office of Federal Transit Grants